
GIFT COLLECTION FOR DCF HOLIDAY PARTY 

Looking for a way to give back this holiday season? Consider donating a gift for the 	
Worcester-area Department of Children and Families Holiday Party, sponsored by UMass 
Memorial Medical Center and the Department of Nursing. Interested employees are encouraged 
to contribute a $20 toy for a child. See the suggested gifts below for ideas. Donations of new 
children’s hats, mittens and gloves are also appreciated. 

Drop off your gifts in one of our donation boxes located in the main lobby of the 
Hahnemann and University campuses, and the employee entrance of the Memorial 
Campus between November 27 and December 21. Contact Gina Gardner at 774-441-6329 	
or Lori Peasley at 508-334-1172 with questions. 

Infants  
•	 Crib mirrors
•	 Infant rattles/teething toys 
•	 Crib mobiles 
•	 Musical and light-up toys
•	 Crib aquariums 

Toddlers
•	 Pop-up toys
•	 Musical and light-up toys
•	 Musical/talking play phones
•	 V Tech toys
•	 Books (touch and feel, pop-up, musical)
•	 Large blocks
•	 Shape sorters 
•	 Stacking toys

Pre-school Age
•	 Little People (play sets and people)
•	 Mr. Potato Head and accessories
•	 Small bottles of bubbles
•	 Hot Wheels and Matchbox cars 
•	 Popular action figures (Dora, Diego, Princesses, 

Superheroes, Transformers, Ninja Turtles, etc.)

•	 Popular dolls
•	 Plastic cars, trucks and trains
•	 Duplos
•	 Books (interactive, musical, pop-up, Spanish)

School Age
•	 Legos
•	 Playdoh and tools
•	 Action figures (Spiderman, Batman, Superman, 

Avengers, etc.)
•	 Books (I Spy, chapter books, etc.)
•	 Remote control cars
•	 Dolls (princess, Barbie)
•	 Board games
•	 Craft sets

Adolescents/Teens
•	 iTunes gift cards
•	 Gift cards in $10 – $20 amounts (Target, Walmart, 

movie tickets, sporting stores, Best Buy, etc.) 
•	 Books
•	 Adult coloring 
•	 Hats/gloves/scarves


